
Movie Night in Holy Cross

Last Friday was another very special night in Holy Cross as we 

had a great turnout for our annual Parents Association Movie 

Night. There was great excitement on arrival as the children 

looked forward to enjoying a movie and plenty of treats with 

their friends at night time in the school! I would like to thank 

all of our teachers and PA volunteers who attended and made 

sure everything ran smoothly. Some photos below!
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GAA Blitz for Rang 2

Ms. Mulhall’s class had a great time up in Naomh Olaf last
Wednesday for the Rang 2 Blitz. There was great skill and
sportsmanship on show by all – they were a credit to our school.
Many thanks to Naomh Olaf and our Club Coach Declan for
organising.

Camogie & Hurling this week

Reminder that Hurling and Camogie training takes place tomorrow
Tuesday, in the morning time before school from 8:15am. Please
bring along hurleys and helmets if you have them.

Cybersafe Kids are running a free webinar for parents 
about online safety for children which may be of 
interest. The webinar takes place on Thursday 28th at 
7:30pm. You can register via 
https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_MtlUBD
-vTnizl6x4FBDonA#/registration

https://us06web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_MtlUBD-vTnizl6x4FBDonA#/registration
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Scholastic Book Fair & World Book Day

To tie in with World Book Day which is taking place next week on 
Thursday 7th March, there will be a Book Fair in Holy Cross. All 
sales directly benefit the school as we receive 60% of sales for 
new books for the school libraries.  Next Monday the children 
will be brought to view the books on sale by their teacher. If 
they wish to purchase a book they can bring in their money on 
Tuesday or Wednesday. Prices range from €7.00 to €13.00 (cash 
only please).  It would help if the junior classes brought in 
their money in an envelope or purse as they can lose change 
easily.

Amber Flag – Wellbeing

Our wonderful Amber Flag Committee 
are arranging a “Tell a Joke” Day on 
Thursday of this week. A small way to 
brighten up our day! I am sure the 
children have plenty of jokes they are 
able to share but our committee have
asked that if anyone had joke books they
could bring in to school this week that
would be very much appreciated!


